
24/07/2020 

MRS Kate PETERS 
96A Abbott RD 
North Curl Curl NSW 2099 
kreevepa@its.jnj.com 

RE: DA2020/0661 - 7356 / 1167221 Huston Parade NORTH CURL CURL NSW 2099

To whom it may concern

My family and I strongly oppose this DA re: Construction of a Telecommunications Facility and 
any associated equipment.

My husband, young family and I recently purchased a house on Abbott Road. If the tower was 
present, we would not have purchased the property. If a tower is erected, we will sell our 
property and move out of the area. This is how strongly we oppose this tower.

Radiofrequency radiation exposure from cell phone towers has not been proven to be safe. 
Most expert organizations agree that more research is needed, especially regarding possible 
long-term effects. 

The proposed site is a community sensitive location. Members of the community walk and run 
right beneath the intended location on a daily basis - my husband and I included. The area 
immediately next to the intended location is used by young children, adolescents and adults to 
train and play sports, again on a daily basis. In addition, there is a primary school nearby, 
which we were planning on sending our daughter, and which is attended by hundreds of 
children. The proposed tower will affect thousands of community members and families.

The site does not provide a reasonable separation to community sensitive locations.

Please, please, please reject this DA.

Regards
Kate Peters
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